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Greenery, open spaces and the various trees that the Ann’s Arbor wives enjoyed when our beautiful

Town was founded by Allen and Rumsey. As my husband and I read about the expansion of tall buildings and
extension of businesses we cringe at losing the beauty we moved to fifty years ago. As a U of M prof and teacher in
A2 of many years we would be crushed to find that money and profit overcame our beautiful town.

Thank you.

Susan and Don Sinta
Sent from my iPhone





